
 

 

 
 
 
 

February 4, 2022 
 
 

STORMWATER COMMITTEE 
VILLAGE OF BURR RIDGE, ILLINOIS 

 
 

You are hereby notified that the February 8, 2022 meeting of the Stormwater Committee of the                    
Village of Burr Ridge has been canceled. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Shirley Benedict 
Deputy Village Clerk 
 
Cc:  Burr Ridge Doings                
           Suburban Life Newspaper 
        Posted in the Village Hall 
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